Junior School Swimming Display
Wednesday 13th March 2024
9am-12pm

On Wednesday 13th March (week 7), students from Totara, Kowhai, Rimu, Tawa and
Nikau classes will be taking part in our Junior School Swimming Display. Our display
will be a snapshot and celebration of progress which the children have made so far
during their swimming sessions in the pool.

Each class will have approximately 30 minutes in the pool to
show what they have been learning in the pool this term.

Below are the times in which classes will display their learning:

Totara class 9.00am - 9.30am

Kowhai classes: 9.30am - 10am

Rimu class: 10.00am - 10.30am

We will break for morning tea from 10.30am - 10.50am
Tawa class: 11am - 11.30am

Nikau class: 11.30am - 12pm

At the conclusion of our display we will have a shared lunch, whanau are most
welcome to join us.



Special notice for those students in Nikau and Tawa classes:
Students aged 8 years and over have the option of swimming at the Senior School
Swimming Sports on Thursday 19th March.

This is a competitive event where students 8 years and over can qualify for the
Waikato Full Primary Schools Association (WFPA) event, (students can qualify if they
turn 8 anytime prior to 5th April).

Brooke and Lisa will gather interest from students from Nikau and Tawa classes by
the end of next week and will be in contact with you if your child has indicated
interest in this event.

Swimming events they may wish to participate in at the Senior Swimming Sports are
freestyle, backstroke, breaststroke and/or butterfly.

If your child has chosen to participate in the Senior Swimming Sports they will
also be participating in the Junior Swimming Display also.

Further information regarding the Senior School Athletics Day will follow in the
coming weeks.



Please bring:

Towels (preferably 2)

Goggles (optional but recommended)

Swimming togs

Sunhat

Sunblock (please ensure this is applied before arriving at school)
Water bottle

Morning Tea

A small plate of food for our shared lunch.

We have a student in Rimu class who has a peanut allergy, therefore we kindly
ask that food brought to our lunch is_peanut free. Thank you in advance.

If you are unable to make it to our swimming display, classroom teachers will record
their classes display and post onto Seesaw for you to enjoy.

We look forward to sharing all the fantastic mahi which student’s have made this
term with their swimming!

Ngad mihi nui,

Belinda, Jana, Suzy, Lisa and Brooke



